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"May is the month of expectation, the

month of wishes, the month of hope."
Emily Bronte

UPDATE ON THE BLUE RIDGE
CLUBHOUSE AND POOL

As many of you have noticed when driving down Rachel
Carson Drive there has been a lot of progress on preparing
the clubhouse and pool for use by residents. It is hoped
that the pool and facility will be ready for use by the
Memorial Day Weekend. Outdoor furniture is in place and
the pool is being prepared for use by the community. More
information will be posted when available.

Upcoming May Events

May 1st-31st - Friends of the Blue Ridge Food Bank are

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=219722bc-8453-4922-945e-847a2c9ed203


conducting a food drive as signs on Rachel Carson have
indicated. Donations may be dropped off at the
Shenandoah Club.

May 11th - Mother's Day Brunch at Regions 117
Information for this event can be located in the
Shenandoah Club monthly newsletter.

May 17th and 18th - the Annual Community wide Yard
sale. The sale will be from 8AM - 2PM. Blue Ridge Hope
Hospice will have a truck in the parking lot of the Blue
Ridge Lodge parking lot on both days from 2-4PM to
accept any items you wish to donate

PLEASE NOTE THE FLYER DATES ON ACCEPTABLE
ITEMS IS INCORRECT. DATES OF THE YARD SALE
AND COLLECTION OF DONATIONS IS MAY 17TH-18TH.
Location for pick up by Hope Hospice is the Blue Ridge
Lodge 2-4PM on both days.

There was an issue with editing.

May 22nd - 6:00p.m. Meeting in the Event Center with
Randy Page, manager of the Shenandoah Club. This is an
opportunity to ask questions regarding the shared events
and amenities for Lake Frederick HOA members.







Meeting Schedule for the HOA Committees

May 14th Social Committee 6:30PM Skyline Room at the
Shenandoah Lodge

May 15th Budget and Finance Committee 7:00PM Skyline



Room at the Shenandoah Lodge

May 28th Building and Grounds Committee 6:30PM Skyline
Room at the Shenandoah Lodge.

Residents can attend meetings in person or by Zoom. The
links for Zoom are listed in Town Square

Messages from John Studach, Chair of the Budget and
Finance Committee(BFC)

Sunday Recreational Softball - Fred Borman is organizing a group of
Lake Frederick residents(adult men and women) who enjoy
recreational softball. Play will be on Sundays from 4-6pm at
Sherando Park. Minimum age is 50 years old. To register use the
TeamReach app. Look for LFsensoftball. The code to join is 55-
softball. There will be a one-time payment of $20/person. Any extra
money collected will be used to reserve additional field time. For
more information contact Fred Boarman at
fredborman075@gmail.com

Thanks to Sherry Harvey for arranging for the presentation by Ron
Kirby, the HOA Reserve Specialist at the March Budget and Finance
Committee Meeting

Twelve Lake Frederick residents are nearing completion of the 9
week CERT training. CERT is a County program that focuses on
preparation and organization for disaster preparedness and
response. Residents will be updated on the progress of this initiative.
This effort is not affiliated with either HOA, Board or the Developer.

Advertisements from Local Area Businesses

Thank you to the businesses that have placed ads in our newsletter!
You too can place an ad for $10.00 per issue. Contact the Social
Commi ​ttee for information at LFHOASocialCommittee@gmail.com



Homeowner Association Disclaimer.

This Newsletter is published by Lake Frederick Homeowners Association, INC.
("Association") solely for the members and the residents of its Lake Frederick Community..
The inclusion of an advertisement in this newsletter does not indicate an endorsement or

recommendation by the Association of the goods or services being advertised. You should use your
own best judgment in evaluating the credentials of the advertiser and the products or services being

advertised.

LFHOASocialCommittee@gmail.com for social committee information
LFHOAGetSocial@gmail.com for newsletter information. Social Committee meetings are

normally held on the Second Wednesday of the month from 6:30-8:00pm in the Skyline Room at
the Lodge. Residents are welcome to attend in person or by Zoom and present suggestions or

ideas during the resident forum at the meetings.
This month the meeting will be on May 14th at 6:30PM

Send Us A Message

Van Metre is a proud Sponsor of LFHOA Social Committee Events!

mailto:lfhoagetsocial@gmail.com
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